Ottawa, December 13, 1935.

Dear Dr. Anderson:

I have your letter of the 9th. It is
very interesting to get some account of what
#o going on in the Saskatohewan Legislature.
I am disposed to think your relations with
the progressives there will improve their
attitude toward us here. Quite olearly you
have not any too high an opinion of Mr. Dumning.

I am leaving for the West, at least
Manitoba, on Monday evening. |

!our_s very truly, :

Dr. J.T.M. Anderson, M.L.A.,
Saskatoon, SBask.
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